
From: Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>
Sent: 24 Jun 2022 09:24:14
To: Helen.Wallis@blaby.gov.uk, DMS.Development.Control@blaby.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: 22/0310/HH The Thatched Cottage 6 Brook Street Huncote Ecology comments DO Jun-22
Attachments: queens_platinum_jubilee-small-2.png, LCC Ecology Standing Advice Minor Devt_Householder June 
2022.pdf

 
 
From: Donna Oxbrough <Donna.Oxbrough@leics.gov.uk> 
Sent: 24 June 2022 09:08
To: Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>
Subject: 22/0310/HH The Thatched Cottage 6 Brook Street Huncote Ecology comments DO Jun-22
 
22/0310/HH | Demolition of existing garage and erection of new building to provide gym and mezzanine storage area and re-
siting of existing greenhouse | The Thatched Cottage 6 Brook Street Huncote Leicestershire LE9 3AB
 
Good morning,
 
As confirmed in the email sent to Heads of Service on 10th June, due to increased workloads associated with major development 
and biodiversity net-gain, LCC Ecology Services are currently unable to respond individually to consultations on most minor and 
householder development.   Instead, our standing advice should be followed (uploaded as a separate document). If you are not 
sure when to apply the standing advice, please phone for an informal chat.
 
Kind regards
Donna
 
Donna Oxbrough
Senior Planning Ecologist 
Leicestershire County Council
County Hall
Leicester 
LE3 8RA 

0116 305 0577 / 0116 305 1087
donna.oxbrough@leics.gov.uk
 

Celebrating Her Majesty’s 
Platinum Jubilee in 
Leicestershire 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in 
respect of this e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply function and then 
permanently delete what you have received. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are 
routinely monitored for compliance with Leicestershire County Council's policy on the use of 
electronic communications. The contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed for requests 
under Data Protection or Freedom of Information legislation. Details about how we handle 
information can be found at https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-protection

The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the 
Leicestershire County Council.

Attachments to e-mail messages may contain viruses that may damage your system. 
Whilst Leicestershire County Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise 
this risk, we cannot accept any liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of 
these factors. You are advised to carry out your own virus checks before opening any 
attachment.
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